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Re: Quick Question

From Dove, Nicole <NDove@losmedanos.edu>

Date Wed 5/21/2025 1:19 AM

To Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>

Thank you for the clarification, Paula. I appreciate it very much.

I would love to continue as a member of the Sabbatical Committee in the fall if it is possible. I have learned (and I
am still learning) so much through my participation so far over the past few years. I have enjoyed engaging and
collaborating with the other committee members and gaining knowledge from their insights and perspectives while
working through the process of ranking sabbatical proposals. I have also thoroughly enjoyed reading through the
proposals and have so often found myself fascinated by the creativity and diversity in the areas of focus in the
proposed projects. Not to mention, seeing the final outcome of the amazing work our college and larger district's
faculty produce. I have also found value in co-facilitating the district-wide Sabbatical Leave Flex Workshops each
semester, which I believe have been very well received by faculty from a variety of disciplines across our campuses.
It has truly been an honor to serve on this committee, and I would be thrilled to continue in my membership on the
Sabbatical Leave Committee. Please accept this as my request for consideration to maintain my seat on the
Sabbatical Leave Committee for 2025-2027.

Sincerely,

~Nicole

Nicole A. Dove, M.A., M.A.
Counseling Faculty - Student Success and Retention Programs
Adjunct Professor - Ethnic Studies/Social Justice Studies Departments
Los Medanos College
2700 E. Leland Road
Pittsburg, CA 94565
(925) 473-7452

"In the Community College, in the work that we do, in the students we serve, we are doing front
line Civil Rights work. We are front line Civil Rights Workers."

-Dr. J. Luke Wood

From: Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 7:48 AM
To: Dove, Nicole <NDove@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Re: Quick Question

Hi Nicole,

Thanks so much for replying and sharing the information and for your willingness to re-submit your name and
updated letter of interest (can be as brief as you would like).  

I hadn't sent you the email I have sent faculty on each committee whose terms have expired as I wanted to confirm
with you when you started, but I'd composed one for you and am attaching it on this email.

PaulaGunder

PaulaGunder

PaulaGunder


